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The Department of Energy (DOE) has issued the Department Circular No. DC2023-05-0010
or the Guidelines on the Unbundling of Electric Vehicle Charging Station Charging
Fee Pursuant to the Electric Vehicle Industry Development Act (EVIDA). Thus, we would like
to inform all DOE accredited EVCS Providers — Operators to comply with the requirements
provided in the said DC.

The DOE through the Energy Utilization Management Bureau (EUMB) will start accepting
APPLICATIONS for the unbundling of charging fees only through the EV Industry Portal
(evindustry.ph) on September 03, 2024.

DOE accredited EVCS Providers - Operators may refer to the changelogs
concerning unbundling and additional features for EVCS accreditation and
registration processes:

For further inquiries, you may call the Dedicated Electric Vehicle Office of the EUMB through
telephone number: (02) 8479-2900 loc. 406.

We look forward to your compliance.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

PATRICK T: UINO, CESOIil
Director IV

Energy Center, Rizal Drive cor. 34™ Swreet, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig City @
Philippines 1632 Tel. No. (Trunkline) (632) 8479-2900 .
Website: www.doe.gov.ph: E-mail: infocenterf@doe.gov.ph
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